Partio

November 30, 1959

Mr. Gene Autry Hollywood, California

My dear Gene:

Your letter of November 24th has been forwarded to me in Brooklyn where I am stopping for a few days enroute to the Major League Meetings in Miami Beach. I understand and appreciate your letter. Bob Reynolds has no doubt acquainted you fully with my attitude and my offer to have luncheon with you to discuss it.

Without a doubt, we have received the finest cooperation possible from you, Bob, Stan Spero and everyone in your fine organization. We could not ask for mere.

As you and I know the sponsors are paying the bill. Your letter would indicate that you are taking about the same "wait and see" attitude that I am and on this I think we are both well advised.

Thank you for writing Cene. My best to everyone — as awkward as that may seem.

Sincerely,

Walter F. O'Malley President

WFO'M: jag

